
Submission: -----Original Message----- 
From: Ross Stone
Sent: Friday, 19 February 2016 5:51 AM 
To: Local Government Mailbox 
Subject: Wingecarribee Shire Council 

Council recently sought ratepayers feedback On future funding for capital improvements. 

The response rate was low and believe the responses do not provide a mandate to council for the huge rate increases proposed. 

Ratepayers are very sensitive to the Council losses suffered through the investment with Lehmann Bros. It is not the time to be
asking ratepayers to bail them out. 

We ask you to mediate any rate increase on behalf of ratepayers.

We oppose any rate increase. 

Ross and Peggy Stone 
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